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October 3rd, 4th, and 5th, 2024 

Now that summer is winding down and school is back in session along with 
activities starting up, hopefully you have had a chance to relax, recharge, and 

enjoy some lazy, hazy days of summer. 

Question is:  Are you ready for a REPEAT of our fabulous spring rummage 
sale??  Are you ready to do some serious fall cleaning of closets, cabinets, 
attics, and basements??  Are you ready to love and help your neighbor by 
donating some gently used clothing, linens, shoes, coats, pocketbooks, small 
household items, children's toys and stuffed animals??  As always, we greatly 
appreciate whatever you can give.  Donations will be accepted starting 
Sunday, September 15th.  On Mondays through Fridays, they can be 
dropped off between the hours of 10:00 – 3:00.  Please NO furniture can be 
accepted. 

 

Wouldn't it be terrific if we could equal or top our spring sale?  Let's give it the 
good old college try!! 

Help is needed with the following: 

1. Setting up tables on Sunday, September 29th in Congregational Hall after 
coffee hour; 

2. Sorting donated items from Monday, September 30th through Wednesday, 
October 2nd from 9:00 to noon and 1:00-3:00; 

3. Working the sale floor on October 3 and 4, (hours 4:00-7:00) and 5 (hours 
9:00 to noon); 

4.  Breaking down the sale on Saturday, October 5th at noon. 
Please feel free to call Bernie Annunziata at 203-415-9809 if you have any 
questions or wish to volunteer your time.  The fellowship is great!! 


